PIPE BANDS AUSTRALIA

People. Performance. Music.

People. Performance. Music

Education Centre

Evente

Dogulto

Awarde

Members

Contact

All Posts

Championships

Sol

Workshops

National Council

Award

C

Log in / Sign up

Nov 30, 2016

Don MacSween retires after 17 years as Queensland chairman

Don MacSween has retired as chairman of the Queensland branch of Pipe Bands Australia after 17 years at the helm.

Don relinquished the position at this week's annual general meeting where Andrew Roach was elected his successor.

Also elected were - Vice Chairmen: Jamie Robinson, Peter Hurwood. Secretary: Alex McConnell. Treasurer: Katrina Stead, Assistant Secretary: Nick Tomkins.

Don, who was awarded life membership in 2005, continues as the Principal of Rules and Administration and a member of national management committee.



f

•

P

0 views

© 2020 Pipe Bands Australia admin@pipebands.asn.au